
 

             

 

 
 
 

 

 

Thursday, May 17 - Lunch Program at the WGCC, 12:15-1:30 

Scott Miller, Senior Director of Development 
A-SPAN 

 

Scott Miller is Senior Director of Development at A-SPAN. He is an 
Arlingtonian and has been active in the nonprofit and commercial communities 
in the DC Metro Area for 20 years with a passion for the Arlington business, 
residential, and not-for-profit communities. Mr. Miller is an accomplished, 
results- driven business development professional with comprehensive 
experience and success as a development director, relationship manager and 
fundraising officer. He is devoted to the inherent dignity of all individuals in 
society and to a live-work-play Arlington mindset. 
 
 

A-SPAN’s mission is “ending homelessness in Arlington;” they provide a combination of housing, 
supportive services, housing, and street services for the benefit of Arlington’s homeless population. 
 

 

Last Week’s Meeting  
Julie Booth, Volunteer Programs Coordinator at the Arlington 

Partnership for Affordable Housing, explained APAH’s mission 
and activities; mapped out where APAH-run facilities exist in 

Arlington; and pointed out the broad variety of volunteer 
opportunities that exist in the network.  

 

 

Mala Tang – An Afterword  
AREF President Sherry Barndollar Rock will be recuperating at home for a bit after a fall, but with 
most of the payments received and expenses paid, can now announce that our Scholarship Awards 
Banquet on April 19 produced $9450 – about $1000 more than last year – for funding our educational 
programs. Coming up later, a full report on our fundraising for the entire Rotary year. 
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Greeters   
Greeters for MAY:  Billy Cullipher and Ken Adler.  Greeters for June: Gary Long and Ali Kayani.   
NOTE: If you are a greeter and cannot arrive 15 minutes before any weekly meeting during your  
month, it is your responsibility to make sure your partner will be in attendance or to find a substitute 
for yourself.  Contact David Sutfin, djsutfin@gmail.com with any questions. 
 

Other Upcoming Events and Programs 

May 24 – Lunch Meeting: Ramon Montes – The Regratifying Foundation 
May 31 -- Lunch Meeting: TBD 
Jun 7 – Lunch Meeting: Karen Bate, “Arlington’s Awesome Women Entrepreneurs” 
Jun 14 – Lunch Meeting: Steve Silcox – Classification Talk 
Jun 21 – Lunch Meeting: Jason Yanushonis, The Regency Centers  
Jun 28 – Lunch Meeting; Installation of Officers/Directors for RY 2018-19 
Jul 1 – Rotary Year 2018-2019 begins 
Jul 7 -- Lunch Meeting: TBD 
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ARLINGTON ROTARY EDUCATIONAL FOUNDATION 
PRESIDENT, SHERRY BARNDOLLAR ROCK 

TREASURER, STEVE KLEMP 

 

THE ROTARY FOUR-WAY TEST 
-- OF THE THINGS WE THINK, SAY, OR DO – 

IS IT THE TRUTH? 
IS IT FAIR TO ALL CONCERNED? 

WILL IT BUILD GOOD WILL AND BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 
WILL IT BE BENEFICIAL TO ALL CONCERNED? 

 


